
United Airlines invites you
to join us for an intimate gathering to hear candid feedback on your recent (United and non-United) 

travel experiences and what would make you more likely to travel with United in the future.
 

We hope you can join one of the three sessions below and we look forward to seeing you soon. 
 
 

Wednesday, July 13th, 2022
Breakfast from 8:30 – 10:30am
Afternoon tea from 2:00-4:00pm

Cocktails from 5:30 -7:30pm
 

All located at the May Fair hotel:
Stratton Street, London, W1J8LT

 
Please RSVP to Peter Young: 

peter.young@united.com and include what session you would like to attend. Space is limited.
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